
---- Original Message ----  

Subject: RE: FAO Jenny Formby  

Sent: 2 Oct 2018 09:49  

From: Complaints <complaints@labour.org.uk>  

To: Peter Gregson <postmaster@roseburn32.plus.com>  

Cc: Aman Thakar <aman_thakar@labour.org.uk>  

 Dear Peter,   

I am writing regarding your complaint relating to Labour Friends of Israel and the Jewish Labour 

Movement.  

It is the job of the Complaints team to review all complaints in a balanced manner to ensure that 

matters are dealt with appropriately and by the correct unit of the organisation.   

After reviewing the correspondence that you provided to the Complaints Team and the office of Jennie 

Formby, I have concluded that the matter you describe does not amount to a breach of the Labour 

Party rules and will therefore not be investigated further by the party.   

We do not discuss the content of NEC meetings with third parties, however, I can assure you that any 

decision made regarding Party rules will be taken into account when investigating complaints.  

I understand that you may find this response disappointing. However, I can assure you that due care 

and consideration has been taken when reaching this conclusion.  

Best wishes,  

Martha Robinson  

Complaints Administrator  

The Labour Party  


